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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
February 10, 2021 
 

ONLINE SERVICES UNAVAILABLE  
DUE TO SYSTEM UPGRADE 

 
Beginning at 6 a.m. on Friday, February 12 through 8 a.m. on Monday, 

February 15, the Court’s website (www.lacourt.org) will be down due to a major 

system upgrade.  

 

As part of this upgrade, the following services also will be unavailable: 

• All online services found on www.lacourt.org – including case and name 

searches, viewing of Tentative Rulings, and paying for your Traffic ticket 

online. 

• Efiling through the Court’s website. Filers may continue to efile through the 

E-Filing Service Providers’ (EFSP) websites. 

• Registration of LACourtConnect for Traffic hearings (other litigation areas are 

not affected). 

• Ability to sign up to listen to hearings using the Remote Audio Attendance 

Program (RAAP). 

• Media Access Portal 

 

The My Jury Duty Portal will be available for jurors through a link on the temporary 

home page and the Attorney Portal will not be affected by this upgrade.  
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